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From: John Mark Robertson > 
Sent: Saturday, February 29, 2020 4:21 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: Comments on Enbridge gas pipeline proposal EB-2019-0159
 

To Ontario Energy Board,

 
I am writing in regard to the proposed Dawn-Parkway pipeline. I am against this project. 
Undertaking this project is not in keeping with Ontario's environment plan. It will absolutely
not lead to a decrease in natural gas emissions, which is what is needed now. 
As well, there will be impacts on species at risk and various ecosystems as a result of the
construction and the inevitable leaks. These things must be taken into consideration. 
I urge Ontario to hold a fully transparent oral hearing, open to the public. The Enbridge Dawn-
Parkway pipeline proposal affects all people living in Ontario. 
Thanks for your consideration.

John Mark Robertson
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